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Our Ref: SA: SLT/HAR/JOD
Date:  28th September 2022






Dear Parent/Carer,

Ruskin are taking part in an exciting DfE programme called Behaviour Hubs. The programme works with schools to reflect on their behaviour systems at present and plan for how these can be improved moving forwards. 

Part of the programme is to get anonymous feedback from students on their thoughts on behaviour at Ruskin. This will be by students taking a short survey (10 minutes) and this will take place in school. Please read the attached information sheet from Behaviour Hubs and Ecorys. 

If you do not want your child to participate in the survey, please contact the school by Monday 3rd October. 

We thank you and your child for your support with this.

Kind regards.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely,

C Harrison 

Mrs C Harrison 
Senior Assistant Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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